
Green Homes Grant Scheme 

 

The Green Homes Grant Scheme is due to in Autumn 2020. The scheme will give 
homeowners, including owner occupiers and social/private landlords, vouchers to 
install one or more of the following: 

• solid wall, under-floor, cavity wall or roof insulation 
• air source or ground source heat pump 
• solar thermal 

In addition, households can use their voucher for further energy saving measures. 
These include one or more of the following: 

• double or triple glazing/secondary glazing, when replacing single glazing 
• upgrading to energy efficient doors 
• hot water tank/appliance tank thermostats/heating controls 

The scheme will be administered through the Simple Energy Advice (SEA) service. 
SEA will suggest appropriate home improvements that homeowners may be able to 
apply for support in funding. 

Households will be offered a list of approved TrustMark and MCS registered 
tradespeople in their local area to carry out the work. Once the works are agreed, 
vouchers will start to be issued from the end of September so work can commence. 

Further details can be found here. 

 

https://www.simpleenergyadvice.org.uk/
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/906544/ghg-additional-information.pdf

